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Welcome Esteban! 

RTCC is pleased to welcome placement student 
Esteban Frugoni, who is working with us as a 
Communications Assistant. 

Esteban is in his final year as an undergraduate 
Communication Studies student at York University, and 
will be working with RTCC in completing his student 
placement. 

He comes from a Hispanic background, although born 
and raised in Toronto. He enjoys visiting and getting to 
know all of the different communities around the city, and 
taking photos within the various environments. Another 
way that he has also become familiarized with different 
communities and community members is through playing 
basketball in different areas of the city. Outside of his 
studies at the university, Esteban works as a server at 
the Mill Street Brew Pub in Toronto’s historic Distillery 
District. 

His professional goals include entering the 
communications field, and implementing his knowledge 
and skills in communications, marketing, and networking. 
Obtaining a position in public representation and media 
relation is among his future goals.  
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